CITY OF FERNDALE

P.O. BOX 1095
FERNDALE, CA 95536
*4 Historic Vietorian. Village®

April 18,2024

Beth Burks, Executive Director

Humboldt County Association of Governments
611 | Street, Suite B

Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Ms. Burks:

Following the April 4, 2024 meeting of the HCAOG Technical Advisory Committee (TAC), and upon
consideration of the parameters outlined by the TAC concerning the City’s two project applications (e.g.,
preference for construction projects due to the escalating costs of construction, a willingness for a one-time
dip into reserves to facilitate the funding of eligible construction projects only, and that only one of Ferndale’s
project applications may be considered due to the funding being oversubscribed), the City of Ferndale
respectfully requests its 5th & A Street Pedestrian & ADA Improvement Project (funding request $45,000) be
recommended for funding. Furthermore, the City requests that the TAC no longer consider its Business District
to Russ Park Walking Carridor Feasibility Study project application for this year’s TDA Article 3 funding cycle.
However, the City is interested in future funding opportunities for this project.

The City of Ferndale appreciates the TAC for allowing the City additional time to weigh its options in order to
decide the best project option. The City thanks you again for your consideration, and we hope the review
committee will look favorably upon our application. | would be more than happy to answer any questions you
may have about our application.
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